Our Ref: 109/18

Dear Parent/Carer

Giants Picnic in the Park - Friday 5% October 2018

[ am delighted to inform you that your Son/Daughter has been chosen to have the opportunity
to meet the Giants, who are returning to Liverpool this October. We will have the opportunity
to not only meet the Giants behind the scenes but to also produce art work relating to the
theme of the “Liverpool Dream”. This event will be taking place on Friday 5t October. We
will depart from school on a coach at approximately at 12.30pm from the small yard.

All pupils must wear suitable outdoor clothing for interacting with the giants within the Park;
it will be advisable for all to come along with a packed lunch. In the event of extreme weather,
please check the weather forecast beforehand and be readily prepared.

We intend to arrive back around 4.00pm. This may vary depending on how busy the location
is. Their art work will also be showcased in one of the Liverpool galleries during the month of

October.

Please let me know if you are planning to meet your Son/Daughter at the park, otherwise they
will be dismissed from school on our return.

Yours faithfully

Mr Bradfield-Smith
Art Teacher - Coordinator of Creativity

REPLY SLIP: Please return reply slip to Mr Bradfield-Smith in person to guarantee a
place on this visit.

Student Name: Form:

[ do/do not give my Son/Daughter permission to attend Giant Picnic in the Park 2018.

Signed: (Parent/Carer) Date:




